
Greetings, 
 
During the month of June, we are offering a small group on Sunday mornings (9:30am -- 10:15am) in the air-
conditioned Gibbs Parlor. In 1729, John and Charles Wesley used a series of twenty-two questions to help 
foster the spiritual growth of those that participated in "The Holy Club." Christians around the world continue to 
find Wesley's practical questions meaningful. You are invited to attend and surround yourself with others that 
desire to deepen their relationship with God. Can we save a seat for you?  
 
Blessings, 
Pastor Nick  
 
 

June 5, 2022 Bulletin Announcements 
 

Worship - 10:30 
PLEASE remember to sign in.  

 

July – Worship at the Presbyterian Church  
August – Worship at the Methodist Church  

 

RCL for June 5: 
Acts 2:1-21      Psalm 104:24-34, 35b 
Romans 8:14-17         John 14:8-17 

 

The June/July/August The Word For You For Today is now available 
The July/August Upper Room is now available. 

 

Your offerings can be:  

 Dropped off at the church - When the office is open, during worship, or After hours - use the 

mail slot by the side glass door 

 mailed to the church 

 sent to the church through your bank - sent to the church using PayPal or Tithely (see the 

church website for links). https://www.westfieldumc.org/donate/ 

We appreciate your faithful giving 
 

May Income:                          $11,409.45        
May Expenses:                      $15,220.23                         *Total Payroll included in Expenses: $7,192.38 
Difference                              ($ 3,810.78) 
Shared Ministries ($1,398 per month) – amount due thru 5/31: $6,990.00   Amount paid (5/31): $6990 
*includes benefits and taxes 
If you have any questions, please contact Pauline Emilson - Treasurer 
 

We will be getting 1 subscription of flowers from the Emma J Brook 
Flower Farm for the year (6 summer and 4 fall). 

These flower bouquets will be picked up every Friday and placed 
on the altar for Sunday. If you would like to take the bouquet home with 
you - sign-up and pay $15 and you can take it home after church on 
Sunday. If a bouquet has not been paid for, the bouquet will then be taken 
to someone that week as a surprise. We are doing this as a way to honor 
Nancy Hanks and her love for flowers and plants. 

Please note that due to the weather, our dates are very flexible. 
Sign-up sheet (and payment envelopes) are available outside the church office) 
 
June 5 – Lynn Stetson 

 

Children’s Bulletins and other activities are available on the church website: 

https://www.westfieldumc.org/just-for-kids/ 
 

Did you know? If you miss the sermon or want to listen to it again, they are available 
on the church website:  https://www.westfieldumc.org/2022-sermons/ 
 

Do you have anyone graduating from High School, College, Grad School, or Technical 
School from August 2021 thru June 2022? If so, please let the office know so that we 
can start planning our graduation recognition ceremony. This will be taking place on 
Father’s Day (June 26th). Please let the office know by June 6th. Thank you. 

https://www.westfieldumc.org/donate/
https://www.westfieldumc.org/just-for-kids/
https://www.westfieldumc.org/2022-sermons/


 

Sign up for AmazonSmile and select First United Methodist Church of Westfield as your 

preferred charity at smile.amazon.com/ch/16-0816631. Remember to shop for deals at 

smile.amazon.com, or with AmazonSmile ON in the Amazon app, and AmazonSmile 
will donate to us at no cost to you. 
 
 

Father’s Day  

June 19, 2022 
If you would like to place a Fire Hydrant in our sanctuary in honor or memory of your 
father or a special friend, please fill out the form below and return it to the church office 
by Wednesday, June 15  

 Price for Hydrant – $5.00 each 

 Additional order forms are available in the church office 
 

Honor____          Memory _____  

Of______________________________ 

 

Honor____          Memory _____  

Of______________________________ 

 

Honor____          Memory _____  

Of______________________________ 

 

Honor____          Memory _____  

Of______________________________ 

 

Number of hydrants _________ 
 

Total Amount Paid $___________  
 
*** Cash_____ Check_____ 
   
From____________________________ 
 

***If paying by cash, please use one of the blue colored pew envelopes along 
with order form 

 

All funds donated will be given to the Westfield Fire Department 

https://smile.amazon.com/gp/f.html?C=32P7XUS798QH4&K=36MACNBKD5P2E&M=urn:rtn:msg:202106071501590328a53544eb4f668782627616c0p0na&R=1E00EXB8WM5OD&T=C&U=http%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.com%2Fch%2F16-0816631%3Fref%3Dorg_em_msg_smi_pd_x_mkt&H=CVQMKUQZTZ60GS6AOMSOPAUR08QA

